

April 3, 2020
Virginia Trip Update

Good morning, all,

I'm writing to let you know that due to the fact that the state of Virginia will be closed until June 10th, we feel it's in the best interest of our students to cancel this year's music trip. We can't thank you enough for your flexibility, support, understanding, and patience over the past few weeks as we try to make something work for our students.

The music boosters is currently working on writing out refund checks for everyone and will be mailing them out as they are completed. This is a lot of checks, so again we would ask for your patience. If you have any concerns regarding the checks or timing of the check, please reach out to Ms. Simmonds or Mr. Harding.

We are starting to plan for next year and will be gathering information from students and families about the possibility of traveling. Nothing will be decided until the beginning of next year as we will need to include the incoming freshman class.

Please complete the following google form by April 10th in order for us to gather information for the refund check and the start of planning for a possible trip for next year.

Google Form Survey:

<https://forms.gle/XKmYai49hrp5zxY57>

As always, thank you for the support of the Nipmuc Music Dept. and its students. Please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns.

Best,
Ms. Simmonds & Mr. Harding